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LINCOLN UNIVERSITY Jefferson City, MO 65101
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BOARD ACTIONS

TO: Faculty, Staff and Students
FROM: Stevie L. Lawrence Il, Acting President
DATE: February 13, 2024

SUBJECT: Action Items - Board of Curators

During its meeting held on Thursday, February 8, 2024, the Lincoln
University Board of Curators approved the following:

1. Elected Officers for the 2024 Calendar Year:

President Victor Pasley
Vice President Everidge Cade
Secretary Tina Shannon
Treasurer Richard Popp

2. The Collective Bargaining Agreement between LUMNEA/MNEA and the
Board of Curators of Lincoln University for January 1, 2024 — December
31, 2025. (For additional information contact Dr. Stevie Lawrence,
Acting President.)

3. Tabled action on the Minor in Entrepreneurship.

4. Anincrease in the Kaplan Fee for Academic Year 2024-2025 to prepare
sfudents for the NLCEX-RN licensure exam. The overall price increase is
$100 resulting in a total cost per student of $700 or $175 per semester for
AAS (4 semesters) and $120 for BSN (5 semesters). (For additional
information contact Dr. Megan Titus, Acting Department Head, School
of Nursing.)
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5. In accordance with RSMo 67.5060 (4) Public notice that Lincoln
University intends to use the Design-Build Construction delivery method
to accomplish the complete design and construction of the new Small
Ruminant & Meat Processing Facility to be located on Freeman Farm.
(For additional information contact Mr. Jeff Barlow, Vice President for
Administration & Finance.)

6. An annual salary of $200,000 for Dr. DeNeia Thomas who is serving as
Acting Provost & Senior Vice President for Academic and Student
Affairs. (For additional information contact Dr. Stevie Lawrence, Acting
President.)

There will be a special meeting of the Lincoln University
Board of Curators on Thursday, February 22, 2024

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Lincoln University
Board of Curators will be held on Thursday, April 25, 2024



